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CALL TO ORDER 

Select Board Joint with School Committee 

Tuesday, November 9, 2021 

8:00AM 

A joint meeting of the Select Board was called to order by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy Epstein and 

Select Board member Mark Paolillo were present, along with Town Administrator Patrice Garvin. 

Chair Amy Checkoway called the School Committee to order with a quorum (Amy Checkoway, Meg, 

Moriarty, Mikey Crowley). Catherine Bowen and Jamal Saeh joined later. 

ACTION BY CONSENT 

Initial review of School Committee applicants 

Dash recounted that the current opening on the School Committee was precipitated by the resignation 

of Andrea Prestwich. The position will only be for five months until the Town election in April 2022. The 

process for choosing new members and the candidate interviews must be discussed in open session. 

Dash said we will not be voting on applicants today. The applicant interviews will take place on 

November 10th at 8 pm. 

Chair Checkoway said that the School Committee has received 12 applications for the open position. All 

members of the Select Board and School Committee should have received the applicant materials. 

Four of those applicants did not submit the required documents yet. Dash said they can reach out to 

the candidates to provide them at this time. Mike Crowley thinks it is not worth the time to reach out 

those people with incomplete applications. But Dash said there is the possibility it could be a technical 

error. Epstein said we need to be sure that there was not a clerical error. Dash asked Patrice to make 

sure that all documents were received. 

Applicants: Diana Cepeda, Aisha Foxx Telfort, Philip Fremont-Smith, Ralph Jones, Marko Labudovic, 

Frances Leighton, Jeffrey Liberty, Alessandro Miglio, Glenn Robe rte Iii, Jerome West, Jung Yueh and Amy 

Zuccarello. 

Amy Checkoway reviewed what has happened since their last meeting: 

• Information about applications were shared with the community

• The School Committee and Select Board members developed five questions for the candidates.

• Applicants were sent e-mails about the two meetings. They are not required to attend today's

meeting, but they are required to attend the meeting tomorrow on November 10th at 8 pm.

• Each candidate's application materials have been shared with Select Board and School

Committee members.

Discussion and vote on the process to be used for filling the School Committee vacancy 
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